
PRESS RELEASE  

 

 

IRWIN PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION ANNOUNCES FILING OF EARLY 

WARNING REPORT RELATED TO ACQUISITION OF COMMON SHARES OF 

ATEBA RESOURCES INC. 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

Toronto, Ontario – June 30, 2015 – Irwin Professional Corporation, a company controlled by 

Chris Irwin (the “Company”), announces that it has filed an early warning report (the “Report”) 

announcing that it has acquired ownership and control over 5,549,461 common shares  

(the “Acquired Shares”) of Ateba Resources Inc. (CNX:ATR) (“Ateba”), which together with 

the Company’s existing holdings of 1,957,000 common shares, is approximately 12.93% of the 

issued and outstanding common shares of Ateba.  The Acquired Shares were purchased privately 

pursuant to a share purchase agreement.   

 

The Acquired Shares were acquired for investment purposes.  The Offeror may acquire additional 

common shares of the Issuer either on the open market or through private acquisitions or sell the 

common shares on the open market or through private dispositions in the future depending on 

market conditions, reformulation of plans and/or other relevant factors. 

 

For further details relating to the acquisition, please see the Report, a copy of which is available 

on SEDAR. 


